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«¥ Dear Parents and families, [ Wy
« A big thank you for supporting our mufti day Totara \‘ ® Wiy
«¥ fundraising for the Totara Hospice. h Nisy
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* Your support has raised $1130.50 for this very s e s )
«Y¥ worthy cause. Wy
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¢ Thank you. Y
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School will be closed on
Monday 5th September.

A reminder that there is no school for
children next Monday.
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Kind regavds, TW You
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Jane Wallis & Deb-Woolliams for your Kindmen




